
From: Stephen Baugh 
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 1:36 PM 
To: webposting 
Subject: FW: Scottie Bay Dock application 
 
Correspondence regarding LA-RZ-2023.1 for the website. 
 
Stephen Baugh 
Island Planner, Local Planning Services 
Islands Trust | T 250-247-2201 
 
From: Bonnie Olesko   
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 1:16 PM 
To: Stephen Baugh <sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Scottie Bay Dock application 

 

Dear Stephen, as a long time resident of Lasqueti island (54 years!) I would like my opinion to 

be included as support and form part of the official record regarding application number LA-RZ-

2023.1-LTC Thankyou Bonnie Olesko 

mailto:sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca

